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Feedback on revised new SAR format for UG Engineering Tier |

National Board of Accreditation (NBA), being a permanent member of
Washington Accord, has revised its Program Outcomes and Self-Assessment
Report (SAR) for the Undergraduate Engineering Program under Tier | aligned
with the revised Graduate Attributes and Professional Competencies (GAPC)
Version 4.0.

The draft of the new SAR is wuploaded on NBA website
(https://www.nbaind.org) for soliciting the valuable feedback from the
stakeholders. The stakeholders are hereby, requested to kindly visit NBA website
to go through the draft SAR and provide their valuable feedback on the given
email id sar.feedback@nbaind.org, within 15 days of publication of the new SAR
on the NBA website.

Feedback from our esteemed stakeholders will help NBA to improve its
processes towards fulfilling its aim of ensuring high standards in technical
education.
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